Otisfield Conservation Committee Minutes
October 28, 2015

Call to order: 7:10 p.m.

Members present: Susan Feller, Kristin Roy.

Members absent: Lee Dassler, Bob Blake, Maureen Mooney- Howard

Welcome: Otis Brown, OCC Friend

Motion to accept the minutes of September 23, 2015 minutes made and approved.

New Business:

Kristin and Susan discussed formatting issues with the minutes. Kristin will reformat minutes to a pdf in
hopes that they will be able to be posted on the town’s website.

Susan expressed interest in doing more with our site on the town’s website. She would like to post
photos and more information regarding conservation issues.

Members discussed the joint Coon Road Swamp meeting with the Otisfield Historical Society on
October 22™. The meeting was well attended and packed with interesting information and history. A big
thank you to Otis who graciously picked up our friend Pixie in Topsham and drove her to and from the
event. It was great to have her at the event.

The November meeting is the day before Thanksgiving. Susan will send out an email to our members
suggesting we take the month off.

With no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.



